"Educating the Whole Person to Live in Jesus Christ."



School Updates..

Can you believe it's already progress report time? Please look for a progress report in your child's blue folder this Friday. As always if you have any questions or concerns, contact your child's teacher for a phone or in-person conference.

Angel Cheerleading is beginning soon for 2nd-5th grade. The first parent meeting is this Thursday, Sept. 7 at 5pm. Contact Mrs. Cece Evans for details.

Have a blessed week.

-Tammy Ducote, Principal



- Thursday, Sept. 7 Angel Cheer Meeting @ 5pm
- Friday, Sept. 8 Grandparents' Mass*
- Friday, Sept. 15 Early Release @ 12:30pm
- Tuesday, Sept. 19 Bingo for Bags Meeting @
 6pm

After Grandparents' Mass, we invite our grandparents to join us in the minihall for coffee & donuts, hugs and pictures.





Campus News

- Mrs. Lee's Fourth Grade is all set for science and art this year thanks to generous parent donations! New lab/art coats were gifted by the fourth grade parents. Our Lady of Grace also received science tools and equipment from a very generous family donation to use for laboratory investigations and experiments throughout the year! Thank you, Parents!
- Mrs. Chapa's Second Graders received the "Respectacles" this week for acts of respectfulness in the classroom and around campus. Congratulations!

Did You Know?

At Our Lady of Grace we begin and end each day not only in prayer but with song, too?

Each morning we "Rise and Shine" in a song of praise to begin our day and each afternoon as we gather in the minihall, we sing (and many of us dance) to a song selected by a grade level.

Mrs. Herrera and her guitar group frequently provide the music!



Pre-K Leads Us In Song

Join us on Facebook & Instagram